
PN: Download the DHA app from the App store / Play store and fill in the Donor 
History Questionnaire on Thursday, 10th December and take a screenshot of the 

QR code to facilitate the process and reduce your time at the school campus.

Thursday, 10th December 2020 
Dear All,

The Dubai Blood Donation Centre is still in need of Blood Donors. We request the Diyafah 

family members to come forward and register for our 10th Annual Blood Donation Campaign. 

We assure you that all safety measures and DHA guidelines will be followed. We further

request you to fill in the form for our Sixth Form students to manage the event.

https://bit.ly/37alFOu

Time: 9:00am to 1:45pm Venue: Audio Visual Room

Age Limit: 18 – 65 years Requirements: Emirates Id

All Types Save Lives

https://bit.ly/37alFOu

